
To the distinguished congresspeople on this committee, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. I will keep this short. I have worked in film and tv off 
and on for over ten years. As someone who grew up here in Oregon, I had to struggle and leave 
town for a few years to get work. The tax credit has been a great boon, both to our local 
industry, and to my life. The increased amount will support a struggling local community that 
supports a whole ecosystem of other businesses, from restaurants to hotels to office supplies.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Tanner McCullough 


